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January 7, 2008 - Vancouver, British Columbia, Zab Resources Inc. (the “Company”) announces it 
has accepted the resignation of Ms. Penilla Klomp as Corporate Secretary of the Company and would like 
to thank her for her invaluable contributions to the Company. 

In order to fill the vacancy created by the resignation of Ms. Klomp, the Company has appointed Ms. 
Maria Arenas as the Corporate Secretary of the Company.   
 
 
For more Information on the Company, please contact us at (604) 681-1519 ext 6106.  In addition, please 
visit the Company’s Website at www.ZABRESOURCES.com or the CNQ’s website at the following direct 
link http://www.cnq.ca/Page.asp?PageID=122&ContentID=1543. 
 
On Behalf of the Board,   
ZAB Resources Inc. 
(formerly Bronx Ventures Inc.) 
 
“Bedo H. Kalpakian” 
       
Bedo H. Kalpakian 
President 
 
Statements made in this news release that relate to future plans, events or performances are forward-looking statements. Any 
statement in this release containing words such as “believes”, “anticipates”, “plans”, “expects” or “intends” and other 
statements that are not historical facts are forward-looking, and these statements involve risks and uncertainties and are based 
on current expectations. Consequently, actual results could differ materially from the expectations expressed in those forward-
looking statements.  The CNQ has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this news 
release. 
 


